TOGETHER

Fall 2024 Stewardship Campaign

IT 1S STEWARDSHIP SEASON - IMAGINE WHAT WE CAN DO TOGETHER!

This month we begin our annual Fall 2024 Stewardship Campaign to financially support the
church in the coming year. With the theme of “Imagine Together”, the Stewardship Team
plans to reflect and celebrate the many ways in which we show God’s love throughout the
community. When we are strong and viable as a church, we are better able to support and
love everyone around us.

All members and friends will receive a stewardship mailing explaining the needs of our
church, our financial goals, and ways to make a formal pledge. The Stewardship Team asks
everyone to respond with a brisk turnaround of November 17 so that we can solidify our
2025 proposed budget. Your generous support will help make the new year one filled with
blessings for our faith community.

If you have any questions about the pledging process, please don’t hesistate to email the
church office and we will connect you with the Stewardship Team or Finance Team.

ELEVATOR REPAIRS REPORT - WORK RESUMED ON 10/31!

As was sent out in a recent e-blast, we want to let you know where we stand with our
elevator repair. Gary Tackes, a member of our Property Team, kindly wrote a report of our
year-long elevator woes. to read the summary, to learn of updates, and to view
photos of repairs along the way. Good news, Otis Elevator returned on October 31! Please
stay tuned!

FALL CONGREGATIONAL MEETING ON NOVEMBER 24

Our Fall Congregational Meeting will be held on Sunday, November 24, immediately
following the 9:00 church service in Fellowship Hall. We plan to start promptly at 10:00. The
primary item of business is the presentation of a proposed budget for 2025. An e-blast will
be sent closer to the meeting with more detailed information. We hope you will attend!

INVITATION TO ECUMENICAL THANKSGIVING SERVICE

An ecumenical Thanksgiving service will be held the Tuesday evening before Thanksgiving,
November 26, at 7:00 at one of our area churches. Also, there may be pie served after like
in years past. Open to everyone in the community! We will provide details as the date nears.
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